
Report of the Regulatory & Consents Committee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

9. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM 
 
 The Chairman sought approval to introduce a supplementary report relating to the Council's response 

to the Department of Internal Affairs consultation paper on possible gaming regulations. 
 
 The reasons why the item was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait until the next 

meeting were explained at the meeting. 
 
 The Committee resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting. 
 
 


